

If everyone in the Pointer family who opens this email gave a gift of any size they could afford, whether \$5 or \$25,000 our efforts on behalf of alumni, students and staff could continue to grow!

Dear Pointer,

Through the generosity of our donors, the PLHS Foundation and Alumni Association supports Point Loma High School and Pointers past, present and future.

Are you a Pointer who enjoys reconnecting with other classmates to reminisce? Then help us maintain 84 years of Pointer history and over 32,000 alumni contact records – resources we provide to reunion chairs to help assure the success of your reunion event. Currently we are creating an alumni memorabilia room at PLHS so that generations of Pointer history is carried forward.

Are you a Pointer who values the start that Point Loma High gave you? Then please help today's young Pointers – our future.

Recently, the PLHS Foundation & Alumni Association gave \$6,700 to help the District provide teachers with state-of-the-art technology tools that directly impact young Pointers every day. Donations also made possible \$3,000 for freshman success activities, \$1,600 for Homecoming lights, \$6,000 for college scholarships and – thanks to a gift from the Class of '63 – 21st Century technology for three classrooms!

Your support is vital. First-class education for future leaders cannot be a victim of current economic conditions.

If you wish you can direct your gift to the **Pointer Priority** (campus support) that you care about most:

- 21st Century Classroom Technology computers, internet, video and audio equipment
- Visual and Performing Arts, and the school's new Music Center
- Athletics equipment, uniforms and travel
- College Scholarships to offset rising costs of higher education

Or give to the <u>General Fund</u> which allows the PLHSFAA to determine the greatest area of need to fulfill our mission to support Pointers past, present and future.

Won't you please support us in one of these ways:

By making a donation of any size at <u>plhsfaa.org/donate.html</u>.

 By purchasing a <u>Donor Commemorative Brick</u> for \$100, to be installed on the school's front seat wall on Chatsworth. Only 50 spaces remain!

Sincerely,

Gretchen Pelletier, PLHSFAA President

Quetue M. Pelletin

Mom of Sue '04 and Charlie '06

P.S. It's easy to give online right now, at plhsfaa.org/donate.html. Thank you!